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VALLEY PRE-PRIMARY SONWABILE/BRIGHT START ORGANIZATION BURSARY PROGRAMME

Valley Pre-Primary is committed to providing a positive learning experience not only to those children who can afford it but  also to those from a less privileged background.     To this end, Valley parents established the Sonwabile Bursary Fund which is sustained through their annual fundraising drives. This fund enables the school to offer bursaries  to 10 children, whose parents would otherwise not afford the school fees, each year.
Valley Pre-Primary has partnered with The Bright Start Organization who screen applicants on our behalf, administer the bursary programme and also provide a wonderful support programme for the families concerned.     
Application for a bursary should be made directly to Bright Start.     Application forms are available from their offices in Earl Street, Hout Bay (behind the pharmacy) as well as from the Hout Bay Library.      The phone number for the Bright Start office is 021 790 0458.
Bright Start will refer successful bursary applicants back to us for an interview for admission to the school.      

